STROCOM

ELECTRONICS

February 17. 2006

Mamco Precision Molding
147 River St.
Oneonta, NY 13820

Dear Mark,

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank Mameco Precision and all
of their employees for their fabulous help shown to Astrocom
Electronics Inc in this tremendous

out sourcing project that we commenced in December of 2005.
Nowhere in my wildest dreams, did I think that this project would be up
and running in February of 2006.

At this point in time, we are on schedule with parts arriving “Just in
Time” and nothing in a state of critical. Judy Marshall, Jeff Bordinger,
and Andy Zuk have made it so easy to communicate our needs. Working
with all of you at Mamco has been a pleasure.

Your Quality Control Department, Shipping and Receiving Department,
Accounting Department and your Production Workers must be proud of
the kind of work they do. They are on the ball and know ther4
professions.

Thanks for a great change over - Bob Shaw and I and all of Astrocom
Electronics look forward to a great partnership with Mamco in the

future.
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Sincerely,
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Kathleen Burnett
Buyer, Astrocom Electronics

Ship to: FAX: (607) 432-1286 ——  Correspondence to:
115 D.K. Lifgren Dr. Phone:(607) 432-1930 115 D.K. Lifgren Dr.
Colliersville, NY 13747 www.astrocom-electronics.com Oneonta, NY 13820

CAGE 18068



